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Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Electric Department is currently using a 2006 Sterling truck with a Effer Crane that is in need of 
replacement due to age and hours.  Using the National Joint Powers Alliance (NJPA) Contract 081716-NAF a 
2018 Freightliner M2 with a Effer Crane Package is being recommended for Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Electric Department is currently using a 2006 Sterling truck with a Effer Crane that has over 6,600+ hours.  
The 2018 Freightliner Freightliner M2 with a Effer Crane Package is similar to the one they are currently using 
and will meet their needs.  The price of $297,793 is for the truck, training, and delivery.  The estimated delivery 
is 180-240 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2017-18 budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing a 2018 Freightliner M2 and Crane Package from 
National Auto Fleet Group/72 Hour LLC.  Recommendation also includes declaring the old truck as surplus and 
disposing through the online auction process. 
 
 

   




